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Next meeting on 22nd May 2018 
 
 
The agenda on Tuesday will be as follows: 
 

• Presidents Report  

• Other Business 

• Speaker     MS Ambassador Steven van Ruyven  

 

Activities will be: 
 

• Chess, jigsaws, cards and other games available after the reports and speaker 

 

Visits Offsite 

• Sunday 3rd June – Trydel Car Museum Guys Hill Beaconsfield 

• Christmas in July 6th July at the Dandenong Club $40 per person. 

• Dinner Dance 24th November 2018 at the Dandenong Club 

Last week’s meeting 
 

• Sausage Rolls provided for morning tea 

• Call from Cllr Amanda Stapleton to President Trevor 

• Discussion on a permanent site for the EHMS 

 

Parks Victoria (PV) 

More promising now at least PV are again considering whether they can look at a site. 

President Trevor and Committee members have met with ranger Alistair on site at Churchill National 

Park on Wednesday 16 that 9.00 a.m. in the Picnic Ground.  A program of repairs to tables and 

seating will be organised. 

 

City of Casey 

Councillor Amanda Stapleton contacted President Trevor re the trams being offered to community 

groups. As part of that conversation the need for a long term home was discussed. Soon after Cllr 

Cristani contacted President Trevor to arrange a meeting with  us and council, Trevor will report on 

that at this weeks meeting. 

 
 
 



 
 
 

John and Julie Cooper visited us at the Bunnings BBQ on Friday at 
Dandenong South. 

 

 
 
 

Look who helped me with the BBQ on Tuesday – Thanks Ivan 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Registered Address of the EHMS 
 
At present we do not have a post box, and last week I found a letter from the Department of 
Justice in the letter box at Essex Park Drive. If you are completing forms or other 
communication the registered address is: 
 
Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed 
3 Corker Close Narre Warren 
Victoria 3805 
 

 
 

EHMS Committees 
 
 
 
Program     BBQ    Management 
 
Graeme Seymour    Stan Ashley  Trevor Ratcliffe     John Grennan 
Andras Jakab    John Grennan Doug Rowley          Neil Bennet 
Neil Bennet     Graeme Seymour Paul Morris            Laurie Canfield 
John Grennan     Ivan Stiglic  Tony Phillips 
           
 
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   Future activities: 
 
Ton Ejigendaal  John Grennan   Whatever we want. 
Geoff Brown   Neil Bennett    
Doug Rowley   Andras Jakab    
Peter Ramsbotham  Tony Phillips         
Stan Ashley   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris   Hans van Dyk 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay 
Geoff Lacey   Will Beattie 

 
Annual General Meeting. 
 
The first AGM for the Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed will be held on 
Tuesday 24th July at 10.30 am at Essex Park Community Centre. 

 
 



Sudoku – Answer on Tuesday 

 
These are tough ones. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Link for Endeavour Hills Newspaper - EHD Star Journal – 21st May 2018 
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https://starcommunity.us7.list-manage.com/track/click?u=983cc94bbed5b1ba28a7be526&id=8bea27b313&e=2d1b1e8829


EHMS signage 
 

 
 
Attached are some bits that I have to layout the word Hills, now I 
wonder if my fellow members would like to add to this to make 

up Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed. 
Letters can be made up of anything ‘workshop’ related and not 
too heavy or thick. 
Letter size is 150mm for caps and 100mm for rest. 
These would then be mounted on a sheet to hang or on an A 
frame. 

  
The signboard is in our storeroom. 
 

 
 

Building Fund 

 

As always thanks for the amazing donations and thanks to the BBQ team. 

We have set a target of $100,000 for our building fund. 
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